
October 20, 2005

Mr. William C. Salisbury
American Nuclear Corporation
P.O. Box 2713
Casper, Wyoming  82602

SUBJECT: SUMMARY OF SEPTEMBER 21, 2005 MEETING TO DISCUSS
RECLAMATION ISSUES AT THE SITE OF THE FORMER GAS HILLS
URANIUM MILLING FACILITY

Dear Mr. Salisbury:

I have enclosed a summary of a meeting that occurred on September 21, 2005, between 
Mr. Mark Moxley of Wyoming Department of Environmental Quality, Land Quality Division, and
the staff from the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC).  The purpose of the meeting
was to discuss reclamation issues at the site of your former Gas Hills uranium milling facility. 

Should you have any questions regarding this letter, please feel free to contact me at 
301-415-6334 or via email to mgr@nrc.gov.  

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.390 of the NRC’s Rules of Practice, a copy of this letter will be
available electronically from the Publicly Available Records (PARS) component of NRC’s
document system (ADAMS).  ADAMS is accessible from the NRC Web site at
http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html.  

Sincerely, 

    \RA\

Michael Raddatz, Acting Chief
Uranium Processing Section
Fuel Cycle Facilities Branch
Division of Fuel Cycle Safety 
  and Safeguards
Office of Nuclear Material Safety
  and Safeguards
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